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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
BOARD WORKSHOP/PLANNING SESSION 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2008 
6:30–8:30 P.M. 

 
 
The Lake Minnetonka Conservation District (LMCD) Board of  

 
Directors has scheduled a Workshop/Planning Session for Wednesday,  
 
October 15th, at the LMCD Office (23505 Smithtown Road, Suite 120).   
 
The meeting will start at 6:30 p.m. and will conclude by 8:30 p.m. 
 

The purpose of this meeting is to commence discussion of short  
 
and long-term projects of the LMCD.  This will include, but not be limited  
 
to: 1) an assessment of 2008 LMCD Special and On-going Projects, and  
 
2) preliminary discussion of 2009 LMCD Special and On-going Projects.   
 
LMCD Chair Lisa Whalen has requested that you brainstorm a list of  
 
potential 2009 projects prior to this meeting, including: 1) identified goals,  
 
2) desired outcomes, and 3) establishing time frames.         

 
Members from the public interested in attending this October 15th  

 
LMCD Board Planning/Workshop Session are welcome.  Questions  
 
can be directed to Greg Nybeck, Executive Director for the LMCD. 
 


